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NOTICE BANTAM AAA PLAYERS
With the implementation of the Elite Stream development model, there are a few things that you need to know if, after being cut at Bantam AAA, you want to try out for another Bantam AAA Elite Stream center team.

Both first and second year Bantam players released at Bantam AAA can go to other centers to try out. In order to try out for another team you will need to get a Waiver & a Notice to Try-out signed by the association. Once you have these two forms you first have to go to Spruce Grove who is in our Elite draw zone to try out.  PAC contact is Rhonda Clarke-Tobin 780-499-5331 (baaadirector@pacsaints.com). Please remember to take with you copies of the two forms you got from the Bantam AAA Evaluation Coordinator (Darryl Murray) 780-982-0285 or darryl.murray@beckman.com upon your release from Raiders Bantam AAA. You will not be allowed on the ice if you do not present them to the Club team. As a matter of information, the City of Edmonton will only take import players on their 3rd & final try.
Remember that if you are released from Raiders Bantam AAA program and step on the ice with the Raiders Bantam AA program that constitutes staying within St. Albert Raiders and no permission will be granted to try out at another center.
If you are cut by Spruce Grove you can try out for another Elite team. Player must contact Earl Reid @ 780-913-5871 or earlreid@shaw.ca for team is most need of that player.  However, before you can go to another team you must provide the Raiders at the SAMHA office with a Notice to Tryout that tells the Raiders which team you are choosing to go to try out with. 

When you are given your Notice to Try-Out you will be given a return date, which is the last date you must be back by in order to try out for a Bantam AA team. If you do not return by that date, you will have to speak to SAMHA to see if a there is a team in its program that you can try out for. 
Please note the importance of the return date as team selection is made through a try-out process and if the coaches do not have ample opportunity to evaluate a returning player, they may not be willing to cut known and evaluated players just to accommodate a late returning player who they have little or no opportunity to compare to the players remaining in their camp. The Raiders will support the coaches' player selections, so give yourself an opportunity to impress them to make the team---the best way is to return by, or better yet, prior to the return date! 
Keith Waldbillig
Raiders Bantam Director
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